
 

  

 

AHHA Members Information 
• Final placement of the proposed trees on the hillside of the Commons will take place Sunday, 

October 16, 2016 at 3:00 PM.  Members who would like their input for placement should meet 

with the five member committee at the top of the hill near the Yapa Court entrance into the park. 

All members of the community are welcome.  This will be the final placement for the trees. 

• The AHHA Board has a current vacancy and it will be filled by an election of a new Board 

member at the November AHHA meeting.  If you would like to serve your community by being a 

Board member you need to have a petition of candidacy signed by three members of the 

community.  The completed petition must be delivered to Steve Barrett by 5 PM, October 

20.  The address for dropping off your information is 451 Yapa Court.  If you want further 

information about the election process please email board@abiquaheights.com or visit the 

Bylaws posted on the AHHA website. 

• The November meeting of the AHHA is the Members Meeting.  At this meeting members are 

able to place items on the agenda for consideration.  If you have an item to be placed on the 

agenda it must be presented to the Board by noon on November 3, 2016.  If you have questions 

please contact any Board member. 

 

Pond Improvement Canceled for 2016 

The particularly wet weather this fall has forced the AHHA to call a halt to the Pond 

Improvement Project until 2017.  There will be no further need to avoid the area because of 

proposed construction activity.  The drain has been closed and with the abundant rainfall lately 

the pond has returned to its planned level.  The pump that provides water to the upper pond has 

been started and water will probably be flowing over the reconstructed dam by Saturday. 

 

 
  

 


